North Carolina Department of Health and Hﬁman Services

Division of Social Services

325 North Salisbury Street ® Raleigh, North Carolina 27603
Courier # 56-20-25
James B. Hunt, Jr., Governor Kevin M. FitzGerald, Director
H. David Bruton, M.D., Secretary (919) 733-3055

August 31, 1999
Dear County Director of Social Services
Subject: Federal CPS Audit
Attention: Children’s Services Supervisors

[n a previous letter sent to you dated July 7, 1999, we informed you that the U.S.
Department of Health and Human Services, Office of the Inspector General, would be
conducting an audit of Child Protective Services in North Carolina. At this time, we
need to inform you that the date for this audit has been postponed until October. This
delay is due to schedule changes from the Office of the Inspector General. The
counties listed in the previous letter will be contacted in October by the audit team when
they resume this review.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter please contact the Policy
and Planning Team at (919) 733-4622.

Sincerely,

(ol R

Charles C. Harris, Chief
Children's Services Section

cc: Kevin FitzGerald
Nancy Coston
Melinda Hamrick
Children’s Services Team Leaders
Children’s Program Representatives
Local Support Managers

North Carolina: 1ost of the 1999 Special Olympics World Summer Games
An LEqual Opportunity/AlTirmative Action Employer



